
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Available space being limited, we thank you for coming WITHOUT your children.  
 
 

Wednesday 3rd September 2025 

5.15pm Welcome for new pupils’ parents only  in year groups  5e  4e  3e  2nde  1ere  Terminale Salle Iselin 

   

Thursday 4th September 2025 

5.15pm Welcome for all parents of 6e  Salle Iselin 

   

 

  
 
 

 


